
From: Swintosky, John
To: Kathy Linares
Cc: Kent Gootee; Luckett, Jay P
Subject: RE: 20-CAT#-0017 Whayne Supply 1400 Cecil Ave
Date: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 8:41:17 AM

Hi Kathy:
 
Southwestern Parkway traverses the west side of the Whayne Supply property.  The Louisville Loop
is planned to traverse the east side of Southwestern Parkway between the double row of trees,
bordering the Whayne Supply property.  This information should be recognized by the development
planning, and that the Loop will intersect the access point at Southwestern Parkway.
 
John A. Swintosky, PLA, ASLA
Senior Landscape Architect – Louisville Metro Public Works
email:  john.swintosky@louisvilleky.gov

office:  502.574.6435      cell:  502.744.0542
 

From: Kathy Linares <klinares@mindelscott.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 11:47 AM
To: Swintosky, John <John.Swintosky@louisvilleky.gov>
Cc: Kent Gootee <kgootee@mindelscott.com>
Subject: 20-CAT#-0017 Whayne Supply 1400 Cecil Ave
 

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe

 

John,
This site only has frontage on Southwestern Parkway since one lot dropped when detention
not required.  It is not clear from your comments what is expected.  Can you explain?
 
 
Kind regards,
 
Kathy Linares, ASLA, LA, AICP
Senior Planner / Landscape Architect
KLinares@MindelScott.com
5151 Jefferson Boulevard
Louisville, KY 40219
502-485-1508 | Ext: 131
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From: Luckett, Jay P <Jay.Luckett@louisvilleky.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 11:17 AM
To: Kathy Linares <klinares@mindelscott.com>
Subject: FW: IARC Weekly Activity Report
 
EXTERNAL email. DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Kathy,
 
I wanted to add on one additional comment, see below.
 
  

From: Swintosky, John <John.Swintosky@louisvilleky.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 11:15 AM
To: Luckett, Jay P <Jay.Luckett@louisvilleky.gov>
Cc: Boz, Milana A <Milana.Boz@louisvilleky.gov>; Deatherage, Amanda C.
<Amanda.Deatherage@louisvilleky.gov>; Lauago, Andrea T <Andrea.Lauago@louisvilleky.gov>
Subject: RE: IARC Weekly Activity Report
 
Good morning:
 
Here are my comments on the activities in the 1/6 and 1/13 IARC reports.

20-CAT3-0017    1400 Cecil Avenue          Jay Luckett
A portion of the Louisville Loop is being built along this property boundary on
Southwestern Parkway and Algonquin Parkway
5-3709 Olmsted Parkways CMAQ (Southwestern Parkway & Algonquin Parkway) Shared
Use Path, federal grant funds
It is currently finishing Final Design and ROW phase
Construction scheduled for summer 2021
John Swintosky is Metro project manager
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